
BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

 COMMUNIQUAÉ 
 

Being a communication to residents on the Annual Residents Review Meeting 2017 
 

 

 

Dear fellow residents,              19
th

 July, 2017 

The following nominations for ResCom have been received. All have a nominator, seconder and 

acceptance signature. 

 

 Chairman: Graham Langmead 

 Environment: Hennie du Preez 

 Hospitality: Bev Jackson 

 Governance: Dick Townsend 

 Healthcare: Atholie Preacher 

 Finance: Cecil Fann & Robin Slogrove 

 Safety & Security: Tess Sleigh 

 Special Projects: Basil Bold 

 Communication: Graham Langmead & Chris Edwards 

 

At the meeting we will consider these and come to agreement to put them to the Evergreen Broadacres 

Village AGM on 8th August. 

 

Cheers for now,  

 

Graham Langmead (Chairman) 


